
 

CICRA Information Note 

  11 May 2015 

Interference with Freeview television signal 

If you have started to experience interference with your Freeview television signal in 

the last few days then the interference may be as a result of the 4G telecoms mobile 

networks that JT, Sure and Airtel are installing across the Channel Islands.  

The operators have committed to resolve all such issues, for which tried and tested 

remedies exist. If you think you are affected please phone the operators for further 

assistance. 

- JT 01534 882882 

- Sure 01481 700700  

- Airtel 01534 520400 

A customer information leaflet prepared by the three operators can be found on 

CICRA’s website www.cicra.je. 


